
 

 

 
Monday 7th October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Year 13 Parent Consultation Evening 

 
 
On Thursday 10th October 4.30pm to 6.30pm we have a parent/carer consultation evening to 
discuss your child’s progress.  This is a valuable opportunity for you to meet your child’s subject 
teachers, discuss their end of year 12 exam results and talk about preparation for their final exams 
and their future progression. 
  
To help us plan this evening, it is important we know who will be attending in advance.  Please fill 
out the slip below and return to the UTC main reception as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ms M Bruce 
Director of Progress – Key Stage 5 
Mulberry UTC  
 

  
 
I will be attending the parent consultation evening.   
 
I will not be attending the parent consultation evening.   
 
 

Student’s name   TG 

Name of parent/carer    

Date    

 


